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CITY OF PETALUMA 
POST OFFICE BOX 61 

PETALUMA, CA 94953-0061 

 

Teresa Barrett 

Mayor 
 

D’Lynda Fischer 

Mike Healy 

Gabe Kearney 

Dave King 

Kevin McDonnell 

Kathy Miller 

Councilmembers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works & Utilities 
 

City Engineer 

11 English Street 

Petaluma, CA 94952 
Phone (707) 778-4303 

 

Environmental Services 

Ellis Creek –  

Water Recycling Facility 

3890 Cypress Drive 
Petaluma, CA 94954 

Phone (707) 776-3777 

Fax (707) 656-4067 
 

Parks & Facility Maintenance 

840 Hopper St. Ext. 
Petaluma, CA 94952 

Phone (707) 778-4303 

Fax (707) 206-6065 

 

Transit Division 

555 N. McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 

Phone (707) 778-4421 

 
Utilities & Field Operations 

202 N. McDowell Blvd. 

Petaluma, CA 94954 
Phone (707) 778-4546 

Fax (707) 206-6034 

 
E-Mail:  

publicworks@cityofpetaluma.org 

 

March 31, 2020 

 

 

Re:  ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) FOR 

PERMITTING, DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION SERVICES FOR THE 

PRIMARY INFLUENT PUMP STATION (PIPS) PARALLEL FORCE 

MAIN PROJECT. 

 

 

Due to the current on-going shelter-in-place ordinance both locally and in the 

state of California, the deadline for submitting the proposal has been extended.  

The following is the new submittal date and estimated schedule for the project.   

 

ESTIMATED SCHEDULE 

 

Advertisement Date                             March 12, 2020 

Proposal Due Date                                                   2:00 PM on May 14th, 2020 

City Council Award                        June 15th, 2020 

PSA Executed / Notice to Proceed Issued                     July 15th, 2020 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

An additional attachment, Attachment G - Petaluma PIPS FM Route Study-

Final, has been included in the RFP.  This document was referenced in 

Attachment F and will provide some clarification.  This attachment, as well as 

all other attachments, are available for individual download on the City’s 

website.   

 

If any further information is required, please contact me at (707) 778-4589.  

Your interest in this project is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel Herrera, P.E. 

Senior Civil Engineer 

City of Petaluma 
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